Raytown Educational Foundation Original Cardinals Scholarship

May 23, 2022

The Raytown Educational Foundation Original Cardinals Scholarship was created in 2014. In celebration of the 50th year reunions for the classes of 1964, 1965 and 1966, we presented three \$1000 scholarships in 2014, 2015 and 2016. Since then we gave \$1,000 scholarships in 2017, 2018 and 2019. We presented two \$1,000 scholarships in 2020, one \$1,000 scholarship in 2021 and two \$1,000 scholarships in 2022 for a total of \$17,000 given in scholarships! Our scholarship fund now has a balance which will allow us to continue our sustaining fund and to give at least an annual \$1,000 scholarship. "Our legacy touches their destiny."

If you wish to contribute to the scholarship fund, please make check payable to Raytown Educational Foundation with "Original Cardinals" in the memo line. Mail to: Raytown Educational Foundation, 10750 350 Highway, Raytown, MO 64138. All contributions are tax deductible.

Thank you for your support!